
 

 

 

 
Tuesday December 11th  | 4:00 – 4:45 pm| Ages 4-12 | Auburn Public Library 

 

 

Frozen Fans! 
The Snow Sisters are returning to the  

Auburn Public Library in their  
winter outfits just for you! 

 

Registration Required 
Ages 4 and Older  

 Register Online 

 Visit or Call the Library ~ Ask for Program Registration 
 

Please note:  

Siblings younger than age 4 must remain in the audience with parents 
or caregivers. However, they may line up after the performance for 
pictures with Anna and Elsa! 

 

Meet us after the performance.  
Bring your camera! 
Love, Anna and Elsa 

www. auburnlibrary.org | 369 Southbridge Street | Auburn MA | (508) 832.7790 | Dr. Jean E. Collins, Director 

Visit with Anna and Elsa in their Winter Outfits! 


